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Dear House Committee on Judiciary, 

Please support HB 3213 and ban cosmetic testing on animals! I am so excited that 

this bill is in committee - it is long overdue! Animals continue to suffer horrendously in 

the name of products for our vanity. Cosmetic companies do not need to continue 

testing on animals as these ingredients have a long history of safe use. New 

ingredients can be tested with alternative methods that are more relevant. I 

understand there are 50 types of tests available and more and more in process of 

development. So why do we continue to torture rabbits, mice, rats guinea pics, many 

of which species are human pets and family members. 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting this bill. 


